
NORTH  SCHUYLKILL  SCHOOL  DISTRICT 
Board Briefs 

Regular Meeting – November 20, 2019 
 

               
A regular meeting of the North Schuylkill Board of Education was held on the above date in the LGI 
Room of the North Schuylkill Junior/Senior High School.   
 

Action was taken on the following agenda items: 
 
 

Finance Committee 
Approved the financial reports and check registers 
Approved the sale of repository properties in Butler Township, Girardville and Ashland 
Authorized the Solicitor to represent the District in a tax appeal 
 
 
 

Physical Facilities 
Approved Facility Use Applications 
 
 

Personnel 
Approved a childbearing/childrearing leave for Sarah Eger, Elementary Teacher 
Approved Kayla Sabol as a Long-Term Substitute English Teacher for the remainder of the 2019-2020 
school year 
Approved a mentor teacher 
Approved a medical leave of absence for Judy Weihl, Part-Time Custodian 
Accepted the retirement/resignation notice from Marybeth McCormick, Part-Time Custodian 
Accepted the verbal resignations of Greg Liguori and Amanda Holloman, Part-Time Custodians 
 
 

 
Food Service, Safety, Transportation 

Approved a field trip request to the Allentown Auburn Railroad, Kutztown, PA for Kindergarten 
Approved adding Marian Marham, Sherry Lynn Labie and Emily McManus to the roster of School Bus 
Drivers/Van Drivers/Aides for 2019-2020 
 
 
 

Extracurricular Programs 
Approved the following individuals as Assistant Softball Coaches for the 2020 season:  Luke Lapotsky, 
Jamie Palmerio, Jack Marlow, Brooke Ennis and Johnna Cappel 
Approved the following individuals as Volunteer Softball Coaches for the 2020 season:  Bob Holmes and 
Dana Achenbach 
Approved the following individuals as Assistant Baseball Coaches for the 2020 season:  Chris Glessner, 
Steve Ennis and Kieran Connors   
Approved the following individuals as Volunteer Baseball Coaches for the 2020 season:  John Chuma, 
Robert Yesalusky, John Williams, Austin Hornberger and Scott Frew 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Policy/Legislative 
Approved an MOU with the Butler Township Police Department for policies and procedures 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee of the Whole Meeting 
The following Students of the Month were recognized by their teachers and presented a “Mission 
Possible” School Themed Shirt from the Board:  

  

  2nd    Grade - Francis Kowalonek nominated by Ms. Witt  
  6th   Grade - Vivian Miller nominated by Ms. Miller 

    8th Grade - Jack Whalen nominated by Ms. White 
    9th  Grade - Olivia Little nominated by Ms. Carpency 

      
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Merri Lynn Craig, Board Secretary 

 
 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
December 4, 2019 – Board of School Directors Reorganization Meeting – 7:00 p.m. 

December 4, 2019 – Regular Meeting – immediately following the Reorganization Meeting 
 


